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Orange County, Florida is interested in participating in a Lease Program for Gas 
Detection Equipment, including internet support for record keeping and maintenance, 
on an annual basis.   To date, research within the industry has indicated to the County 
that the iNet program provided by Industrial Scientific Corporation is the only program 
that fulfils this requirement.  Any vendor that wishes to view the documentation to 
determine if they can meet the County’s requirements is invited to contact Maria Alvarez 
by phone at (407) 836-5636 or by email at maria.alvarez@ocfl.net.  This information will 
be available for review until 5 PM November 25, 2014.   
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